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From: Alex Pelekanos
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: PP_2020_North_004_00
Date: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 2:17:10 PM


Hi, 


I am a tenant at 138 Walker St and if the proposed development goes ahead I will move as
soon as the construction is complete.


It will ruin the privacy of the apartment, sunlight and make the street terribly difficult to
drive through.


Thanks,
Alex 
-- 
All the best,
Alex Pelekanos 
+61418961591
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